New Mexico
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Aztec, New Mexico

i/

February 21, 1958

0il Conservation Commission
Box 871
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Att: Mr, Jack Cooley
Dear Jack:

In answer to your letter of February 11, 1958 I hfve
determined the following facts:

Skelly 0il Company did not request temporary approval for
dual completion of their #1 P.L, Davis well as it was not
their original intention to dually complete it,

The Gallup side of this dual completion was tested with Al
Kendrick present and it should be classified as a gas zone
as it made approximately 1,000 MCF of gas per day, with
some oil, I have talked to the operator and they are
submitting well records showing completion tests on both
zones, The Dakota Formation also tested as a gas zone,

The well 1s therefore a gas-gas dual and it is completed

and equipped according to the regulations., I would therefore
recommend that administrative approval be granted on this
well if all the legal requirements have been met,

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3

ECAtks
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